
Broads Authority 
19 May 2017 
Agenda Item No 6 

 
 

Public Question Time 
 

Question submitted by Richard Holmes 
 

 
Last year I raised the issue of water plants and the impact it has with sailing at the 
Hickling Broad area, it seems little action has been taken by the Broads Authority 
apart from a partial refund of my Broads Licence toll payment after I was told there 
were no actions to be taken by the Broads Authority apart from monitoring. 
 
I read this year that it has again been brought to the attention of the Broads Authority 
by the Hickling Sailing Club and local business, highlighting this issue and safety 
aspects.  
 
I would like to know what the role and responsibility of the Broads Authority is in this 
matter and what the future plan is and if any previous obligations required by the 
Broads Authority have not been met. 
 
 
The Authority’s response will be reported at the meeting.  
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